

Town of New Glasgow

Office of the TOWN ENGINEER

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Town of New Glasgow wishes to invite your company to provide a quotation on the purchase of a dump body and electric lift tailgate as per the attached specifications. All quotes must meet or exceed specifications.

The Town of New Glasgow requests that you deliver your completed quotation in a sealed envelope, clearly marked "Dump Body and Liftgate", to the attention of Earl MacKenzie, P.Eng., Town Engineer, 235 Park Street, New Glasgow, NS B2H 5B7, on or before Thursday, September 8th, 2022, by 3:00 pm.

Facsimile or email quotes will be accepted. Email to <u>donna.little@newglasgow.ca</u> or fax (902) 755-5051

The Town of New Glasgow reserves the right to accept or reject any and all proposals and to accept any quotations deemed to be in the best interests of the Town. The Town of New Glasgow also reserves the right to waive any formality, informality, or technicality in any proposal.

Should you require any additional information, please direct all inquiries to Sherman Knight at (902) 755-8306 or email sherman.knight@newglasgow.ca, Monday through Friday, from 8:00 am til 4:00 pm.

Venders are encouraged to submit proposals if the exact unit listed in the specification document is not readily available. The product still must "fit" the unit listed (2023, 550 series Ford). Any deviations must be clearly stated in the proposal document upon submission.

Yours truly,

Earl MacKenzie, P.Eng. Town Engineer

235 Park Street, New Glasgow, Nova Scotia, Canada B2H 5B7 (902) 755-8351